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Charles J. Fleet, K.C.

157 St James Street 
Montreal

May 28th, 1923.

Dear Sir Arthur,
re Dale.

I this morning received the enclosed 
clipping from my cousin, J. N. Clark, K.C., of Toronto, 
who requested me after reading it to enclose it to you, 
and I herewith carry out his request.

Yours very truly,

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,

McGill University, 
MONTREAL.


